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The meeting was opened by President Ed Chobot at 
7:00. Eleven members present. Minutes were read 
and approved. Jim gave the treasurer’s report of 
$385.04 and it was approved. 

Old Business:  The 2.4 GHz radios were discussed at length and it was approved to provide no special 
requirements for those using them. 

New Business: The new AMA Park Flier program was discussed on how it could affect our club. Jerry 
is to check on the definition of a Park Flier and check with AMA on how they perceive this program 
for the February meeting. The maintenance of the field extension to the East was discussed on how 
best to prepare it for flying. It was decided first to have Dave check and see if filling would be 
permitted. Then if Dave can get the roller this spring we can then determine what it will take 
financially.  Meeting adjourned at 7:35. 
 

Jerry – jbystry@indianadata.com 
Secretary/Newsletter Editor 

This newsletter is stored on our website along with past issues at  http:/hostetlertire.com/air/ 
Weekly flying pictures can be viewed on this link:  http://gocc3.glenoaks.edu/jerry/  

Editors Comments:  Eric and Craig showed some of our summer flights and mishaps with a DVD 
presentation. February is the month that we nominate our slate of officers for the year. During the 
March meeting we vote. So think about this a bit before Tuesday and have some ideas of whom you’d 
like in the various positions. Also, the charter is here for renewal. All people wishing to continue 
membership must have their dues in by the April meeting. At that time the Tenant forms will be 
delivered to the county. Late comers will be added as they join or renew. 


